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Dear Parents/Guardians:

Because of the seriousness of the allergies of several of our students, the Malden Public Schools Early Learning Center has chosen do everything possible to be a NUT-Free school. Any type nuts, or products containing nuts or nut proteins, are prohibited from being brought into the school. Tasting, touching, and smelling nuts could be life threatening for these students with allergies. Please take the time to read the list of ingredients on the packaging of snacks, cookies, crackers, etc. before you put them in your child’s lunch/snack box.

We are very grateful for your understanding and cooperation. Our primary responsibility is to ensure the safety of all our children in the school. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Staff of the Malden Public Schools Early Learning Center
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